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Barre City Water Alert
March 27, 2023

At approximately 7:00 AM today, reports of low water pressure
were reported in the South Barre area of Vermont Route 14 and
surrounding streets. Water Department crews are investigating the

situation at this time. Once the cause is determined, crews will work

to make the repairs necessary to restore water.

We are unable to anticipate repair timelines at this time. Water may

appear discolored once repairs are completed, and we recommend
that you run a cold-water faucet for 10 minutes to flush out any
sediment if you experience discolored water.



